
 

 

 

 

 
At St John’s CE VA First School the health, safety and wellbeing of every child is our top priority. 

We expect all staff, governors, parent/carers and visitors to share this commitment to safeguarding our pupils. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 2022 
Dear Parents, 

We hope that you have all had a good Christmas and New Year.  

We have some exciting news! IG Sports Coaching are responsible for organising 
the sports festivals for children at St John’s which we attend throughout the year. 
This year, they have managed to organise a climbing and archery festival at 
Frome Boulder Rooms for Year 4! 

It will be on Wednesday 2nd February and will be instead of our PE lesson that 
day. It’s a one off event.  

However….we need your help!! 

1. The event has been arranged for 9-11am on the above date. For this day only, please can you 
drop your child off at the Boulder Rooms instead of school. Two members of St John’s staff 
will be there from 8.40am to welcome your child and look after them. If your child attends 
breakfast club, please let us know, as they will walk to the Boulder Rooms with other members of 
staff. Mrs Marsland has agreed that if you need support with other children, for this day only, you 
can drop them off at breakfast club from 8am free of charge so that you can get your Year 4 child 
to the Boulder Rooms. (The Boulder Rooms are on Vallis Road towards Radstock, BA11 3EN.)  

We will all walk back together once the festival has finished.  

2. Please can you complete the consent form as soon as possible. You can access it using the link 
below or we can give you a paper copy on request. This will allow your child to take part. If you 
complete the consent via the link, please can you email us at stjohnsyear4@educ.somerset.gov.uk 
and let us know, so we can keep a record of who has signed up.  

https://wallmarket.herokuapp.com/frome-boulder-room/forms/33/form_completions/new 

 If you do not sign the consent form, unfortunately your child will remain at school.  

Although there is a small charge for this event, the school will cover this so that it is free for your child.  

The Boulder Rooms is a cold building; children will need to wear layers, such as two t-shirts and/or 2 
jumpers. They will find it very difficult to climb in a coat, hence the need for extra thin layers.  

If you have any questions about this fantastic opportunity, please contact via the normal channels.  

Thank you,  

Year 4 Team 
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